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Dear Committee Secretary

I write to raise my very strong opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at
Macquarie Point. 

I object to public funding going towards this project when the Tasmanians hospitals and
schools are chronically underfunded and there are such long waiting lists for public
housing.

I strongly oppose taxpayers’ money being spent on entertainment and commercial sport
(which can fund itself) over critical public services.

A stadium is absolutely the wrong priority for our state.

Sincerely, 
Vicki Nelson 
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